
 
 

Week ending 
05/01/2018

Daisy Class
Welcome back and 

Winter!

Welcome back!

Welcome back and Happy 
New Year! We hope that 

you had a lovely holiday and 
that you are full of energy 
ready for the Spring Term. 

We have lots of exciting 
activities planned! 

New Year's Resolutions 

We have been thinking about 
what we want to learn and 
targets that we could set 
ourselves. These might 

include writing our name, 
eating more fruit, helping at 

home or being kind to our 
siblings. 

Growth Mindset

We have used New Year as an 
opportunity to remind ourselves 

that we are always learning, 
whether we are a child or an 

adult. We have to put the effort 
in to see the results. We all have 

our own targets and we should 
strive to be the best that we can 
be! Remember the power of yet! 

Thank You! 
Thank you so much for all 
of the kind and generous 
cards and gifts. We feel 

truly spoilt and completely 
overwhelmed by your 

generosity. We are so very 
grateful! Thank you.  

REMINDER

If your child is absent 
please make sure that the 
office or a member of the 
Daisy team are informed. 
It is really important that 

we are aware of any 
absences and reasons.  

Winter
We will be spending the next 
couple of weeks exploring the 

season of Winter. What clothes 
do we need to wear? What 

weather do we expect in Winter? 
How do the places we know 

change in the Winter? Do you 
prefer hot or cold weather? 


